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PRESS RELEASE
A landmark day for the campaigners


Months of hard work and concentrated effort have been rewarded today for the Keep the Horton General campaign.  


The Scrutiny Committee who sat all day at the Banbury based Cherwell District Council offices, listening to evidence and reports from all the Stakeholder Groups, voted unanimously to refer the Oxford Radcliffe Trust’s proposals for the Horton Hospital to the Secretary of State.    


Two midwives from the Horton made a moving representation to the Committee, quoting facts and figures for last month at the Horton Maternity Unit – the busiest month on record.


Concerns over the proposed Ambulatory service, which is a key component of the Trust’s proposals, and the question of the European Working Directive and Modernising Medical Careers strategies taking precedence over patient care, undoubtedly concerned the Committee.

Campaign chairman, George Parish, applauded the Scrutiny Committee for their measured approach to the hearing and praised  the commitment shown by all of those who spoke on behalf of the Horton General Hospital.  “This is a significant step for our campaign” said George as he left the meeting, elated by the decision which will ensure that the Westminster hierarchy is in no doubt that our message is:

“Hands off the Horton”
ends                                                                             12 July 2007
_____________________________________________________  
For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 
email: ga.parish@btinternet.com                                               OR                                      

Charlotte Bird tel: 01295 780832  email:charlotte.bird@lineone.net                          
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